
Flu Vaccinations

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this year’s flu 
vaccinations will be offered in a phased format that will 
continue until December. The vaccine is provided in line 

with Ministry of Health directives.

In order to avoid crowding, vaccines will 
be given in a phased manner to high 

risk and very high risk patients.

Currently, the vaccine is only being given to those who have 
been invited to make appointments. This will be expanded as 

much as possible when the full vaccine order is received, 
depending on the vaccination uptake rate.

For more information, please visit clalit.co.il or 
contact the Clalit call center at *2700

We wish you good health and 
thank you for your cooperation.


